
  
 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        
September 6, 2019 

 

Fairfield County Foundation Announces First Meeting for Women’s Giving Circle 
 

LANCASTER, Ohio – The Fairfield County Foundation recently announced the Women’s Giving Circle, a 
volunteer-led and member-managed group developed to connect, invest and inspire hope for youth and 

women in Fairfield County by awarding grants to local non-profits. The Women’s Giving Circle will hold 
their first official meeting at 5:30 p.m. on September 18, 2019 at the Ale 
House in Lancaster.  
 

“This is a unique opportunity for women to participate as colleagues around 

giving and to have fun while learning with one another” said Amy Eyman, 
Executive Director of the Fairfield County Foundation. “Through 
collaboration and relationships developed in the circle, we can have a greater 

impact collectively than as individuals.” 
 

The Women’s Giving Circle holds three meetings per year, with each member contributing $100 per 
meeting to support ongoing fundraising efforts. The circle focuses on communication and identification of 
the community’s pressing needs and allocates funding to make an impact. 
 
“There are so many caring women in our community who are devoted to making a difference in Fairfield 
County,” said Sherry Orlando, Volunteer Chair for the Women’s Giving Circle. “While we can all make an 
impact as individuals, there is great power in gathering together to share experiences and identify our 
community’s greatest needs, while enjoying the company of other philanthropic women.” 
 
Community members interested in participating in the Women’s Giving Circle are encouraged to contact 
the Fairfield County Foundation at 740-654-8451.   
 
 
About the Fairfield County Foundation: 
The Fairfield County Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit that along with its supporters, helps to sustain and enhance the quality of life 
and economic viability in our community. Its scholarship program helps to sustain opportunities for local youth to achieve their 
academic goals. The Foundation was formed in 1989 and grants today continue to support the arts, children’s programs, health and 
wellness projects, community development, academics, and more.  For more information about the Foundation, please call 740-654-
8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org. 
 
 

### 
Media contact: Hannah Saunders, hannah@krilecommunciations.com, 740-215-0759. 
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